
 

January 2, 2014 File Number 8000100 

TO: SANDAG Board of Directors 

FROM: Kim Kawada, Chief Deputy Executive Director 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of the January 10, 2014, Board Policy Meeting 

The Board Policy meeting, originally scheduled for Friday, January 10, 2014, 
has been cancelled. The next scheduled Board Business meeting is Friday, 
January 24, 2014, at 9 a.m. 

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss 
at a future meeting, please do not hesitate to contact me (619) 699-6994 or via 
email at kim.kawada@sandag.org. 
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